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Omaha P blic Power District
444 South 16th Street Mal
Orraha, N'z"t;»';:sna_e §}8i02 2ed7
February 14, 1991 402/636-2000
LIC-9]1-066R

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Documert Control Desk

tz11 Station P1-137

Washiugton, DC 20555

References: 1. Docket No. 50-285
2 Letter from NRC (F. J. Miraglia, Jr.) dated August 8, 1988
(Generic Letter 88-14)
3. Lette- from OPPD (K. J. Morris) to NRC (Document Control
Desk) dated February 21, 1989 (LIC-89-0098)
4. Letter from OPPD (W. G. Gates) to NRC (Document Controi
Desk) dated June 29, 1990 (LIC-90-0488)

Gentlemen:

rT

SUBJECT: Completion of Requirements in Generic Letter 88-14 "Instrument
Air Supply System Problems Affecting Safety-Related Equipment'

As requested in Reference 2, this letter provides written notification that
Omaha Public Power District (OPPD) has completed the actions required in
Generic Letter (GL) 88-14,

This response is being submitted under oath in accorde @ with the requirements
of GL 83-14,

[f you should have any questions, please contact me.
Sincerely,

» >/

W. G. Gates
Division Manager
Nuclear Operations

WGG/sel
Attachment
LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
R. D. Martin, NRC Regional Administrator, Region IV

W. C. Walker, NRC Project Manager
R. P. Mullikin, NRC Senior R=sident Inspector
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UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

EAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

he Omaha Public
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